
 
 

December 6, 2019 
 
 
TLC 2019 4th Quarter Executive Board Meeting 
Saturday, December 14 
1:00 – 5:00 PM 
 
Our 4th quarter board meeting will be Saturday December 14 from 1:00 to 5:00 PM at the 
home of TLC Executive Board member Dorothy Craig, at 3685 Wilson Drive in Fort 
Gratiot. See the map below. She is at the end of Wilson Drive next to our Dead End 
Woods Sanctuary. Except for our meeting, the gathering is very informal. Show up when 
you can. All are welcome. A dish to pass, snacks, or beverages are appreciated. 
 
TLC Executive Director, Bill Collins, will give a presentation on the latest conservancy 
projects, Silver Trails Scout Reservation, and some interesting flora in Michigan. 
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